
  
 
 

PROVINCIAL COURT OF NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR 
NOTICE TO THE PROFESSION AND THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

PROVINCIAL COURT OPERATIONS 
FOR CORNER BROOK ONLY 

REVISED COVID-19 OPERATIONAL PLAN 
FOR THE PERIOD MAY 31, 2021 TO JUNE 4, 2021, INCLUSIVE 

ISSUED: MAY 31, 2021 
 
As of Monday, May 31, 2021, if you are living in an area deemed by Public Health as Alert Level 
4, you may be denied entry to the Corner Brook Provincial Court. For information and enquiries, 
please contact the Corner Brook Provincial Court by calling (709) 637-2323 or e-mailing          
cornerbrook@provincial.court.nl.ca. 
 


